
School Breakfast & Lunch 

 is available to all students 

 at no charge! 
 

Our district is committed to providing every student with the tools they need to 

succeed, including nutritious meals they can enjoy. our schools are approved for the 

community eligibility provision, a meal program offered by the United states 

agricultural program (USDA) that allows us to serve school breakfast and lunch at no 

charge to all enrolled students, regardless of financial condition. 

 

EVERYONE BENEFITS! 

 
 All students have access to nutritious school meals. 

 Families save money. 

 Schools cut down administrative burdens and associated cost. 

 Cafeterias have improved speed of service and overall increased participation. 
 

In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and 

policies, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 

age, disability, and reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity. (Not all prohibited bases apply to all 

programs.) This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

  


